

Information Letter no. 37-2015

Dear Member Federations,

please find attached the Obituary notice from Prag about our President Frantisek Janda.

Best regards,

Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

Email: <u>secretariate@eurofencing.info</u> <u>www.eurofencing.info</u>



With deep sorrow in our hearts we announce that

Mgr. František Janda, CAPT (Ret.)

Has suddenly passed away on November 3, 2015, aged 48.

The funeral services will be held at The Basilica of Assumption of Our Lady at Strahov Monastery in Prague on Thursday, November 26, 2015 at 2:00 pm.

Luboslav Žiško and Vratislav Janda with families

Let God have mercy on his soul.

Thank you for your expressions of sympathy.

Kolínská 11, 130 00 Prague 3